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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Janet Binns 

From:  Rob Zuber    

Cc:  Travis Marshall, Michael Cunningham 

Subject: Keenesburg Mine, Adequacy review for TR-47  

Date:  July 8, 2020 

 

Janet –  

 

I want to request your help reviewing TR-47 for the Keenesburg Mine, permit number C-1981-028.  As 

you know, the subject of this TR relates to the standard for re-vegetation success in the Keenesburg Mine 

PAP, and I would greatly appreciate your expertise.   

 

I found Coors Energy’s application complete today, and the adequacy deadline date is August 7, 2020. 

Please let me know if you have the time to review this TR. 

 

Thanks, 

Rob 
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